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June 01, 2022 
 

Prof. Geeta Trilok Kumar, 
Department of Nutrition, 

Insitute of Home Economics College, 
Hauz Khas, 
New Delhi-110016, 
 

Dear Prof. Kumar, 

It is a genuine pleasure to convey to you the offer of affiliation as a Fellow at the Delhi School of Public Health, 
Institution of Eminence (IoE), University of Delhi. With the announcement of the results of a rigorous selection 
process, you join a select group of twenty-five fellows from diverse backgrounds and institutional affiliations 
within the University of Delhi. Each of the fellows has made significant contribution to her/his of field of 
research and has demonstrated an interest in contributing to the inter-disciplinary/ multidisciplinary 
programme of the IoE and its Schools. We are confident that you will contribute richly to the intellectual 
community at the IoE and to the academic growth of the school you are affiliated with. Our efforts shall be to 
facilitate your research activity in terms of providing available resources within the overall framework of the 
school. 

The work you will undertake as a fellow is going to be the raison d’etre of this award and the initiative of the 
IoE. Our endeavour shall be to provide you with an intellectual springboard comprising eminent scholars and 
experts in the area of your interest. We will make sure you become a part of the community of distinguished 
researchers at the IoE which will help further your academic growth and propel the University of Delhi to 
achieve its rightful place in the global academic arena.                 

With this distinction also come responsibilities. While the main focus of the award is supporting you to pursue 
your own work, you will be expected to actively participate in various academic activities and programmes of 
the school as decided by its Governing Body from time to time which will include engaging actively with the 
colleagues, researchers and students.   

We ask you to make a detailed plan for the two-year period and may like to make yourself available for the 
task you have set for yourself. A copy of this communication is being marked to your Principal, who I am sure 
will be as proud of you as we are here at the IoE, and graciously permit you to concentrate on your work as a 
Fellow of the IoE.      

Your affiliation as a Fellow will extend from June 01, 2022 through May 31, 2024. The award does not carry 
any stipend or salary, and will run concurrently with your ongoing college assignment. However, this award, 
besides other resources, will allow you to access the minor research project funding under the faculty research 
project (FRP) initiative of the IoE which you can undertake at your respective school.       

We look forward to meeting you soon formally at the IoE, DU and you will subsequently discuss your plans and 
role at the IoE with the respective Director of the School. We will inform you about the induction programme 
shortly via email, which is tentatively scheduled for the afternoon of June 06, 2022. 

Welcome and congratulations. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Maharaj K. Pandit 
Chief Executive Officer 
Institution of Eminence 
 
Copy: Principal, Insitute of Home Economics College, Hauz Khas, New Delhi-110016
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